
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Good Practices Guidance for Winter Maintenance in Salt Vulnerable 
Areas 
NEWMARKET (July 18, 2018) Conservation Authorities are pleased to see the release of the 
Good Practices for Winter Maintenance in Salt Vulnerable Areas. This guidance was developed 
by a multi-stakeholder group chaired by the Ontario Good Roads Association and Conservation 
Ontario, and comprised of members from municipalities, conservation authorities, as well as 
provincial and federal governments.  

Road salt is commonly used for maintaining road safety during winter, and also to suppress dust 
on unpaved roads. Excess road salt impacts watershed health, affecting our surface and 
groundwater resources including drinking water sources. 

“The successful partnership with the Ontario Good Roads Association has resulted in the 
development of a milestone guidance for road salt management. This guidance includes a wide 
variety of good practices that will help protect Ontario’s drinking water sources.” Kim Gavine, 
General Manager of Conservation Ontario said.  

The good practices guidance is a living document that currently focusses on protecting municipal 
drinking water sources that have high levels of sodium or chloride. These practices can be 
considered by municipalities in salt management plans, by contractors who manage parking lots, 
and for risk management plans developed under the Clean Water Act. 

Read about Good Practices for Winter Maintenance in Salt Vulnerable Areas 

Learn about Ontario’s Drinking Water Source Protection program 
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For more information: 

Kim Gavine, General Manager, Conservation Ontario  
kgavine@conservationontario.ca   (905) 895-0716 ext. 231 

Chitra Gowda, Source Water Protection Lead, Conservation Ontario 
cgowda@conservationontario.ca   (905) 895-0716 ext. 225 

www.conservationontario.ca 

https://conservationontario.ca/fileadmin/pdf/conservation_authorities_section/SWP_Combined_SVA_Document.pdf
http://conservationontario.ca/conservation-authorities/source-water-protection/
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